
Welcome to a new week at the Eagle’s Nest!  Can you believe we are beginning our 4th week?...and our 2nd 
week of curriculum instruction following our 2 weeks of Culture Camp?  Time really flies when there are great 
things happening.  This week, we will take a look at ways to promote literacy in the home as a support to our 
scholars’ EL curriculum.  Encouraging scholars to read-anything from street signs, to books, to captions on their 
favorite movies/YouTube shows-will aid in improving literacy skills and encourage scholars to develop a 
relationship with words that help promote their communication skills.  Check out some of the ways below that 
promote scholars’ interest in reading:

● Play word games-Name a word and ask your scholar to list as many words as they can that rhyme with 
that word

● Turn ON the captions-Having the captions on while watching videos/movies/television shows will allow 
scholars to connect the spoken words with the written words increasing their ability to identify them  by 
sight 

● Take advantage of the public library system and the various opportunities that exist through connecting 
with them including Dial-a-story, BookFlix, and Literacy Kits (Information for BookFlix and LIteracy Kits are 
attached)

○ Dial-a-story allows you to call a designated phone number into a local library system to hear a 
story read aloud; stories are offered in English and Spanish at age appropriate levels

■ For Richland County library stories, call 803-799-9084, and press six when you hear the 
prompt

■ For Charleston County library stories, call (843)805-6806.

“The More that you Read, the more Things you Know.  The More you Learn, the more Places you’ll Go!”
-Dr. Seuss
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Here are some updates, reminders, and things to note for the coming week and 
beyond... ● LSC’s model is built on educating the 

whole child and we are excited to begin 
incorporating our social-emotional 
learning curriculum into our school day 
very soon. 

● Monday, September 6th is the Labor 
Day holiday and Tuesday, September 
7th is a Teacher Workday which means 
our scholars will enjoy a 4-day weekend. 
They will return ready to learn on 
Wednesday, September 8th.

● Wednesday, September 8th will be a 
FULL day of learning and a FULL 
uniform day. 


